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PRAIRIE VIEW A&M UNIVERSITY 
PRAIRIE VIEW, TEXAS 77445 

August 17, 1977 

THE PRESIDENT 
Office of 

Dr. Robert A. Henry 
Music Department 
Prairie View A&M University 
Prairie View, Texas 77445 

Dear Dr. Henry: 

The President and the Executive Cabinet take keen and sincere plea­
sure in extending to you and the University Choir commendations for 
your appearance on Channel 2 Television, Sunday, July 1, 1977. 

Your leadership in organizing this program was exmplified by the 
smooth way in which it was handled by all persons connected with it. 
Please extend our sense of appreciation to your staff who cooperated in 
helping to make this program a success. 

We wish for your continued success in your work, I am 

Sincerely 

Hubert D. Smith 
For the Executive Cabinet 
Prairie View A&M University 

HDS/br 

cc: President A. I. Thomas 

"AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER" 
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